
NOTICE 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Camden County Municipal Utilities Authority of Camden, New Jersey is 
requesting proposals for RFP #2025-01 for Annual Financial and Compliance Audits for Year 2024 for the 
Camden County MUA.    
 
Copies of the Request of Proposal are available from the CCMUA.  Vendors can register to download all 
documents from the Camden County website: http://www.camdencounty.com/service/purchasing-and-
procurements/ 

 
Proposals must be submitted to the CCMUA’s Purchasing Department, 1645 Ferry Avenue, Camden, N.J. 
08104.  Proposals are due no later than 11:00AM on February 26, 2025 when they will be opened publicly.   
Any proposals received after said date/time, whether by mail or otherwise, will be returned unopened.  
Proposals must be submitted in sealed package. Package is to bear the name and address of the Proposer, 
RFP Name, Number, Opening Date and Time on the outside, addressed to Attention Purchasing 
Department, Camden County Municipal Utility Authority, 1645 Ferry Avenue, Camden, NJ 08104.   
 
It is recommended that each proposal be hand delivered to the CCMUA, 1645 Ferry Avenue, Camden, NJ.  
The CCMUA assumes no responsibility for delays in any form of carrier, mail or delivery service causing 
the proposal to be received at the CCMUA later than the above referenced scheduled opening. 
 
Proposers are required to comply with the requirements of P.L. 1975, c. 127 (N.J.A.C. 17:27) and N.J.S.A. 
10:5-31. 
 
Proposers are required to comply with the requirements of P.L. 1999, c. 238 (J.J.S.A.34:11-56.48 to 57), 
where applicable. 
 
Maria Ortiz 
Purchasing Assistant 
January 31, 2025  
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